
 

 

Activity News 

 

ICT Mahidol welcomed MU executive team, as well as executives, 

program chair and instructors from MU’s faculties and campus, for 

their participation in the “303rd AUN-QA Quality Assessment at 

Programme Level” Closing Ceremony” 

 

 
 

On 16 November 2022 – Dr. Pattanasak Mongkolwat, Dean of the Faculty of Information 

and Communication Technology, Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), welcomed Prof. Wachira 

Kochakarn, M.D. FACS., Vice President for Human Resource Development, Asst. Prof. 

Auemphorn Mutchimwong, Ph.D. Vice President for Finance, Assoc. Prof. Sompop 

Prathanturarug, Ph.D., Vice President for Quality Development and Academic Services, Assoc. 

Prof. Naeti Suksomboon, Pharm.D., Ph.D., Vice President for Academic Affairs, Asst. Prof. 

Thatchavee Leelawat, Ph.D., Vice President for Information Technology and Kanchanaburi  

 



 

 

Campus, for their participation in the “303rd AUN-QA Quality Assessment at Programme Level 

Closing Ceremony” at Grand Auditorium, ICT Building, Salaya Campus. 

On this occasion, executives, program chairs and instructors from MU’s faculties and 

Campus including Faculty of Veterinary Science, Faculty of Nursing, Faculty of Pharmacy, and 

Kanchanaburi Campus also attended the ceremony. Furthermore, the results of the 303rd AUN-

QA Quality Assessment were announced during the ceremony. 

 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/303rd-aun-qa-quality-assessment-closing-ceremony/  
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